
LAW OFFICES 

SMITHWICK s BELENDIUK, P.C. 
5028 WISCONSIN AVENUE, N.W. 

GARY S. SMITHWICK 

ARTHUR V. BELENDIUK 

DIRECT DIAL NUMBER: 

E-MAIL ADDRESS: 

Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
FCC 
c/o 9300 East Hampton Drive 
Capitol Heights, MD 20743 

Dear HOSSEIN: 

SUITE 301 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20016 

TELEPHONE (202) 363-4050 

FACSIMILE (202) 363-4266 

VIA FED EX (#876866696667)) 

AUGUST 2, 2012 

Re: K45KM-D, Bend OR 
BMPDTL-20110426ABE 

Attn: HOSSEIN HASHEMZADEH, 
Video Division 

COUNSEL 

ROBERT LEWIS THOMPSON 

This Letter, filed in triplicate with the FCC's Secretary Office, requests that the 
FCC promptly cancel the above-reference construction permit, BMPDTL-20110426ABE 

Cancellation of this CP, to increase ERP to 15K, does not affect the continued service 
from the licensed facility. Many thanks. 

cc: KTVZ 


